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Travel Advisory for Indian nationals

1) Indian nationals presently abroad are advised to avoid non-essential travel.
They  are  hereby  informed  that  they  can  be  quarantined  for  a  minimum
period of 14 days on their arrival in India.

2) All  Indian  nationals  are  strongly  advised  to  avoid  all  non-essential  travel
abroad. On their return they can be subjected to quarantine for a minimum
period of 14 days.
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